STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29867C1 / H0798

This is a FY 2023 appropriation bill for the Public School Support Program. The bill provides clarification
to the effective dates for the salary changes related to administrators and classified staff to clarify the new
distribution amount is effective July 1, 2022, not upon signature of the Governor. This bill also clarifies some
technology-related language for the Operations Division to distribute funds on learning management systems,
not instructional management systems.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to this bill.

Contact:
Jared Tatro, Deputy Division Manager
LSO Budget & Policy Analysis
(208) 334-4740

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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